Would you like Salford to be a place that people see as a great place to live?

Would you like to have a choice of popular homes in desirable locations in Salford?

Would you like to have excellent housing services in Salford?

If you answered yes then you might be interested in helping us to achieve our vision for housing in Salford.

We are looking for resident representatives to sit on the Salford Strategic Housing Partnership.  The partnership brings together the Council’s housing partners and customers so that we can work together to improve housing and housing services in Salford.  We are looking for one resident who is either a Council tenant or leaseholder or a tenant of a Registered Social Landlord and one resident who is a private tenant or who owns their own home.  You do not need to have any previous involvement in Council bodies or decision-making groups.  We are looking for someone who is interested and would like to make a positive difference to housing in Salford. 

If you are interested in being a resident representative on the Housing Partnership and would like some more information please contact Helen McColl, Housing Strategy Officer, by: 

Telephone: 
0161 922 8776  

Email:

helen.mccoll@salford.gov.uk.

